JUNE 2009 NAEP 2010 SAVE THE DATE LETTER FROM
NAEP STATE COORDINATOR TO PRINCIPALS

NAEP is coming. Please save the date!
Dear Principal:

In May, I notified you that your school was selected to participate in the 2010 administration of NAEP,
and I promised to send you the scheduled assessment date for your school.

Your school’s (grade) students will take the assessment on: (assessment date).
Please place the NAEP assessment date on your 2009-2010 school calendar.

If you have questions or have a conflict with the scheduled assessment date, please contact me at
(telephone number) or via e-mail at (e-mail address) by (date).

Our goal is 100 percent participation, and we know that we can count on you to help us reach that goal!

Sincerely,

NAEP State Coordinator
Cc: District Test Coordinator

Enclosure: NAEP 2010 In Your School



